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The future of our planet/state is in your hands. Think of your children and future generations.
What will your legacy be? Did you do everything in your power to leave a sustainable world?

Do you want your children to have to wear a face mask to go outside like they do in China?
Do you want your children to worry if it's safe to drink the water?
Do you want your children to know the joy of walking through a forest?

Please strengthen SB 1530 to reduce fossil fuel natural gas and increase investments for a
clean economy. It's your job, your responsibility. Do the right thing while you still can.

Thank you for your consideration.

Kawenw Hall
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